
 

 

 

 
Direct line: 0207 0661 562  

Email: Lawrence.Haslam@fca.org.uk  

 

 

Firyal Teemul 
AXA Investment Managers UK Limited 
 
 

 

 

Dear Firyal, 

  

 

AXA Framlington Global Sustainable Managed Fund 

 

Proposed Amendments:  

 

Change of name of the above scheme to AXA Global Sustainable Managed Fund.  

 

Change to investment objective and policy of the above scheme as detailed in the 

final draft of the Prospectus received by the Financial Conduct Authority on 22 

November 2024.  

 

We ("the FCA") received on 23 October 2024, written notice of the proposed alterations to the 

above named scheme, as required by section 251 of the Financial Services and Markets Act 

2000 ("the Act"). We now approve the proposed alterations for the purpose of section 251(4)(a) 

of the Act, and confirm that the alterations, if adopted, will not affect the ongoing authorisation 

of the scheme. 

 

You should notify us, using Form FN, when the proposed alterations have been effected, so we 

can update our records and the CIS Register. If the change involves amendment to the trust 

deed, you should email a copy of the executed supplemental deed effecting the change, and a 

copy of any amended prospectus, together with Form FN to the Fund Authorisations Team at 

ukcis@fca.org.uk. 

 

This letter (or ‘The FCA’) does not provide approval of the Sustainability Disclosure 

Requirements (SDR) investment labels and so are not recorded as part of this process. You are 

required to notify us of your use of a label/labels using the online notification form 

https://connect.fca.org.uk/firms/aupo_sitelogin. You will need to use the form to download the 

relevant graphic for the label.  

 

You must also notify us using the online notification form if revising or ceasing or ceasing to 

use the label/labels either before or as soon as reasonably practicable after. 

 

If any changes in use of a label also result in updates to the fund prospectus, you will need to 
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follow the usual fund authorisations process to apply for approval of those updates. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Lawrence Haslam  

Senior Associate 

On behalf of the FCA 

 


